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Shahid Ali/Regional Coordinator-KP

From: Amjad Rashid <amjadrashid91@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 7:45 PM
To: Shahid Ali/Regional Coordinator-KP
Cc: AFGAN, Sher
Subject: Re: Contract Extension letter

Dear HR Manager 
 
      With reference to your email regarding my contract extension, I regret to inform you that I cannot continue 
my services as UCPO UC Mandori Lower Kurram due to some domestic reasons . 
Reason for responding late is unfortunate demise of my father last week. In such grieved circumstances at my 
home, I was not able to respond on time. 
 
 
In addition please be Informed that due to my current circumstances and personal reasons  i will not be able to 
continue my services with CTC (CTC-HRO-PTPP-Contracting 7.8.5-d-003-IF/MA/F)  
 
Yours sincerely 
Amjad Rashid 
CNIC# 21302-2380807-9 
UCPO Mandori  
Kurram - KPK 


